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February 9, 2017
The Honorable Joe McDermott
Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember McDermott:
This letter transmits a motion in which the County Council accepts the Department of Permitting and Environmental Review’s (DPER) Green Building Handbook and intends that the Handbook will continue to be used to help encourage private green building development.
This motion and Handbook are in response to the Council request identified in Action Item #10 of the 2016 Comprehensive Plan Work Plan adopted in December, 2016 by Ordinance 18427.  Action Item #10 calls for the Green Building Handbook to be sent to Council no later than March 1, 2017.
The Green Building Handbook was developed in early 2015 by DPER for use by its customers in unincorporated areas of King County.  It is available online at the DPER website and in written form in notebooks in the reception area of the DPER offices in Snoqualmie.  It is used by DPER staff when working with potential applicants for permits in King County; it includes twenty areas in which green building techniques can be used and benefits associated with using them.  

The Handbook is similar to the handouts and information sheets distributed by the Department of Natural Resources and Parks’ Solid Waste Division (Green Tools) and Water and Land Resources Divison, the Office of the Assessor and the Department of Transportation’s Metro Transit Division.
The 2014 and 2015 combinded cost to produce this handbook is approximately $33,000.

The Green Building Handbook furthers the goals of “service excellence” and “public engagement” that are part of King County’s Strategic Plan.  It has been well-received by the public.
Thank you for your consideration of this motion. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact John Starbard, Director, Department of Permitting and Environmental Review at 206-477-0382.

Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive
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